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PAME II-2018 

Annotation to Agenda 4.5: Overview of recommendations from the AC 
related to protected areas 

Documents:  

✓ Draft overview of recommendation related to MPAs/PAs and actions. Working document 

prepared by the PAME and CAFF Secretariats. 

✓ An excel database compiled by the CAFF and PAME Secretariats where relevant 

recommendations and goals issued by Arctic Council Working Groups were evaluated to 

identify the status of current initiatives and/or actions undertaken or ongoing by the Arctic 

Council and relevant actions by other International Organizations. 

Background: 

Reference is made to the following PAME I-2018 RoD: 

PAME requests the PAME and CAFF Secretariats to work together and produce an 

overview of recommendations from the Arctic Council that relate to marine protected areas 

and the actions taken in response. 

Similarly, at the February 2018 CAFF Board meeting the CAFF Secretariat was tasked with: 

Summarizing relevant, ongoing Protected Areas activities within the Arctic Council and to 

identify what has already been done. 

 

 

Recommendation to PAME II-2018: 

✓ Consider this overview in support of the discussions on MPA-relevant activities for the 

PAME 2019-2021 Work Plans. 

 

Note: this has also been shared with the CAFF working group. 
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